
 
 

 
 
 
 

______________________________________________________________________________________ 

The regular meeting of the Oakland Lake Watershed Advisory Committee for the Town 
of Mahone Bay was held on Monday, May 10, 2021 at 2:30 p.m. using video conferencing.  
 
Present: 
Councillor Richard Nowe (Chair) 
Councillor Penny Carver 
Kacy DeLong, MODL Councillor 
Michael Allen, Provincial Planner 
Byung Jun Kang, MODL Planner 
Elizabeth Carr, Student  
Tom Ernst, Property Owner 
Dylan Heide, CAO 
Meghan Rafferty, Lead Operator Water/Wastewater 
Kelly Redden, Deputy Clerk 
 
Approval of Agenda 
A motion by Councillor Carver, seconded by Mayor Devenne, “THAT the agenda be 
approved as presented.”        Motion carried.  

Minutes 
A motion by Mayor Devenne, seconded by Mr. Allen, “THAT the minutes of the April 20, 
2020 meeting of the Oakland Lake Watershed Advisory Committee be approved as 
presented.”          Motion carried.  
 
Introductions and Review of Committee’s Terms of Reference 
Mr. Heide reviewed the Terms of Reference for the Committee.  
 
Review of the Oakland Lake Water Supply and Source Water Protection and 
Management Plan 
The committee agreed to schedule a meeting in June. This meeting is to review the 
existing risk assessment and ensure that there have not been any changes that would 
warrant revision to that section of the plan, prior to moving on to the monitoring 
section.  
 
Mike Allen will provide primer documents for background ahead of this meeting.  
 
 
Ms. Redden will send meeting options to committee members.  
 



 
Review – Section 8, Guidelines for Monitoring Public Drinking Water Supplies 
Ms. Rafferty spoke to this topic. The document was provided to committee members for 
reference.  
 
Review of Complaints/Correspondence 
Town staff reported that no complaints or correspondence have been received since the 
Committee’s last meeting. 
 
 
 

With no further business, the meeting adjourned at 3:12 p.m. 
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